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Itis clear that IGP know more about Al and Internet technology than they do agriculture and rural farming communities.
Equally farmers know more about farming and food production than endlessly ticking boxes on a computer. As such, this
method of deadlines, statements and demands seems unfair and biased. How many farmers have the time to read a 700
page report, let alone download it and respond? In fact these reports need scrutiny as previous reports were erroneous.
Solar panels should be on buildings and agricultural land should grow our food, this cannot be overstated.

The effect of massive Solar Generating Power Stations on farming and rural communities, their mental and physical health
and farming future stability, cannot be overstated.

The damage to our already fragile country roads, which frequently flood and close, the "sectioning off" of ancient historical
communities cannot be overstated.

All the above mentioned, for a poor unreliable end result, since we are a country offering little in the way of regular solar
energy at times when it is needed. But the IGP goldrush which began in 2021 is unrelenting.



